
 

LAST WEEK 
 

Sunday School   63   

Worship Attendance    100    

     
Your generosity empowers our collective work for God’s kingdom 

purposes.  Thanks! 
 

OUR THANKS TO 

 

PASTORAL CARE THIS WEEK:  Barb Evans   

 

NURSERY: 

 Today: Nellie Lindemer  Next week:  Barb Landes 

 

GREETERS: 

 Today: Jerry & Barb Landes   Next week: Larry & Barb Evans 

 

SOUND OPERATOR: 

 Today:  Brody Robinaugh  Next week: Mark Kauffman  

 

MEDIA OPERATOR: 

Today: Annie Steiner    Next week: Savannah Hostetler 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Jesus compels us to experience and extend the gracious rule of God 

by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
 

   

 
 

 

Mission Month – Mennonite Mission Network 
 

Preparing 

By praying together   Infant Nursery @ 8:45a.m. 

 

Gathering 

Welcome & Call to Worship  Dick Lindemer 

Prelude     Pat Yoder   

Psalms 78:1-7 & Opening Prayer 

Gathering Choruses    Janet Wilkins and Team  

 

Proclaiming 

Children’s Story   Dena Hostetler 

Scripture –  Luke 4.16-22 & Ephesians 2.13-18 

Message  “The Global Power of the Gospel” Paula Killough,  

Mennonite Mission Network 

 

Praising 
With our offerings & Offertory  Kathy Graber     

With Hymns    Bill Barrett 

 

Sharing 

Of our joys, requests, thanksgivings & responses 

Pastoral Prayer    Barb Landes 

 

Sending 

Benediction     Dick Lindemer 

Sending hymn 
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THIS WEEK 

 

TODAY  

9:30 a.m. — Sunday School   

10:40 a.m. — Worship Service  

12:00 p.m.—Mission Meal 
 

TUESDAY 

9:30 a.m.—Mennonite Women 

3:00 p.m.—Bethel Homework Help 
 

WEDNESDAY 

7:00 p.m.—Youth Bible Study 

 

THURSDAY 

3:00 p.m.—Bethel Homework Help 
 

SATUDAY 

8:00 a.m.—Men’s Breakfast 

 

NEXT SUNDAY  
9:30 a.m. — Sunday School   

10:40 a.m. — Worship Service  (Saulo Padilla, MCC) 

 Loose Change Offering Collected for WL Cares 

12:00 p.m. – Mission Meal 

12:45 p.m. – Discussion about Immigration 

6:00 p.m.—Youth & Mentors 

6:00 p.m. – “Sing for Peace” Hymn Sing 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Youth & Mentors will meet Sunday, November 16, at 6:00 p.m.  Cheryl 

& Annie are bringing snacks. 

 

A "Sing for Peace" Hymn Sing is scheduled for November 16 @ 6p.m. in 

the Bethel sanctuary.  This will be an opportunity to sing with our brothers 

and sisters from the other Mennonite congregations in the area and to 

partner with the Goshen College Hymn Club who initiated the plan to sing 

and raise funds for Christian Peacemaker Teams. An offering for CPT will 

be received at this local gathering. 

 

Mennonite Women meets Tuesday, November 11, 2014.  Devotions with 

Mary P, on Practicing Presence—Through Weeping. Donna, Mary Y. & 

Jeanette are hostesses. Sack lunches with Pumpkin Dessert. 

 

 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Sign Up for your Poinsettia Anyone who would like to help decorate the 

sanctuary with Poinsettias may buy one for $10 and take the Poinsettia 

home after Christmas. Colors are Red, White, Pink or Marble. Sign up on 

the bulletin board and name the person you are giving the poinsettia in 

memory of. The poinsettias are a student project of Mac-A-Cheek Learning 

Center. Make checks to: MACAW and put in Jerry Landes’ mailbox.  

 

The Annual Village Christmas Parade will be happening on Friday, 

November 28th.  If you would be interested in working with others to 

develop a presence in the parade for Bethel, please contact Pastor Dave as 

soon as possible. 

 

Child and Youth Protection Policy Training Video For those in the 

congregation who are working with children and/or youth but were unable 

to attend our annual training on Nov. 2nd, a video of the presentation and a 

handout are available in the library to borrow.  Please view the video and 

sign the list upon completing the training. 

Camp Luz will be hosting a fundraising banquet at Oak Grove 

Mennonite Church in West Liberty on Thursday November 20 at 6pm. 

Come hear how the Lord has been at work through the ministry of Camp 

Luz and what 2015 may have in store.  There is no charge for the banquet, 

though donations are requested. All are invited. Please RSVP by Thursday 

Nov 13 at 330-683-1246 or danae@campluz.com 

PRAYER & PRAISE NOTES 

 

 Pray for Earl Nxwcomer (Art’s brother) who is still struggling 

after his surgery and heart attacks. 

 Pray for Willie Yoder as he recovers. 

 Pray for Beth Mxxrer as they continue to seek answers for her 

ongoing pain.  The doctors are uncertain of the cause and are in the 

process of scheduling additional testing. 

 Pray for Chuck Gxdwin and Matt Vogel, two of Willie Yoder’s 

employees, who were recently in a car accident and are recovering. 

 Pray for Robin Gxngerich. She teaches and serves in 

administrative roles at LCC International University in Lithuania 

through Mennonite Mission Network. She requests prayer for 

LCC’s 70 Ukrainian students who are preoccupied with their 

families’ safety, their financial situations, and security in their 

hometowns. 
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